
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

December 2, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Andrew Bates 
    Federal Advisory Committee Management Officer 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-08-0035 – RENEWAL OF 

LICENSING SUPPORT NETWORK ADVISORY REVIEW PANEL 
(LSNARP) CHARTER 

 
 
The Commission has approved renewal of the Licensing Support Network Advisory Review 
Panel (LSNARP) Charter, subject to the changes noted below. 
 
1. The text regarding the pre-licensing application phase should be deleted from the 

charter.   

2. The last paragraph in section 2. should be revised to read ‘After commencement of the 
high-level waste repository licensing proceeding, the The primary focus of the LSN 
Advisory Review Panel is on will be on broad, long-term, technical issues ….’ 
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